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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am writing in response to the request of Adequacy of Consultation for the Lower 
Thames Crossing Project. 
 
Below is a table recording when and how the County Council’s Spatial Planning Unit 
has been consulted in regards to this development. 
 

Date Consultation 
Method 

Consultation Topic Content and 
Documents consulted 
on 

26th May 
2022 

Email Lower Thames Area Model 
Zone System GIS 

Sharing of GIS system 

10th June 
2022 

Email Request for point of 
contact at the authority 

N/A 

14th 
October 
2022 

Email Pre-submission letter to 
Local Authorities 

Notification of intent to 
submit a Development 
Control Order application 
by National Highways 

 
 
Given the above record, the county council feel that there has been adequate 
consultation and communication with regards to this application. Although no formal 
response has been given up until this point, the council wishes to be kept informed of 
the progress of the developments. 
 
 
 
 



County of opportunity  

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Daniel Clark 
Minerals and Waste Planning Officer 
 




